

February 11, 2025

Dear Sponsor,

Thank you for your generous donation to our upcoming Caleidoscopio de Colores Art Show & Fundraiser! Your support plays a vital role in fostering creativity, education, and bilingualism in our students at Montessori del Mundo, a public charter school in Aurora, Colorado.

At Montessori del Mundo, we are committed to preparing students for success in college and the bilingual workforce, building a strong, educated, and multilingual community. As a dual-language Montessori school, we serve children from preschool (age 3) through 6th grade, with a mission to nurture self-motivated, critical thinkers who will shape the future.

Why your support matters:

- 92% of our students are people of color, 64% qualify for free and reduced-price lunch, and 57% are immigrants and English language learners.
- MdM is unique among Montessori schools in that it does not charge tuition for K-6 students. About 80% of preschoolers receive financial assistance from the school to attend (ranging from 50%-100% tuition).
- We are dedicated to closing achievement gaps and preparing all students for long-term success.

Your donation directly supports our students, programs, and educational initiatives, helping us continue to provide equitable access to a high-quality, dual-language Montessori education. As a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, your contribution is tax-deductible. Our Federal EIN Number is 45-5428023. We deeply appreciate your generosity and partnership in making this event a success. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Heather Green at (303) 514-2422. Thank you again for your support—we look forward to celebrating this special event with you!

With gratitude,

Heather Green

Montessori del Mundo PTO

Description of Item Donated	Value